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It’s all happening on Thursday 2nd March! 
 

WORLD BOOK DAY  
We are celebrating World Book Day and the joy of reading with a 
number of exciting activities in school. Please see the 
‘Countdown’ attached for some great activities, starting with a 
great origami bookworm! For a home project, we would like each 
child to decorate a shoe box and fill it with items or clues for 
their classmates to guess the title of the book. If your child 
would also like to dress up as a character to match their shoe 
box – that would be fantastic. We will use the shoe boxes to 
make up original tales in our afternoon session with John Brolly.  
Your child’s voucher is attached to claim a FREE BOOK. 

 
FAMILY BIG BREAKFAST MORNING 
Start World Book Day with a cooked breakfast! Come and join us from 8am on Thursday 
morning for a leisurely get together. We would  Tristan is determined to transform class 2 
into a steamy café and we need you all there to create the necessary hustle and bustle whilst 
being served up a tasty cooked breakfast. Sign-up is required- on the office door by 
Monday 27th February so the shopping can be purchased. We just need to know numbers. 
There will be one price of £2.00 for everyone for any combination of breakfast. Please pay on 
the day.  
PARENTS’ CONSULTATION MEETINGS 
Thank you for the prompt return of this form. If you have not returned your form please 
email Hayley and we will try our best to fit you in at a convenient time: secretary@st-
levan.cornwall.sch.uk  Do check your child’s bag on Friday for confirmation of time. 
Absence 
Please can we remind parents to telephone or email school by 9.15am if your child is ill. 
Thank you.  
Sainsbury’s ACTIVE KIDS Vouchers 
We are collecting these vouchers once again this year. Please drop them off in the office. 
Thank you. 
FRIENDS OF ST LEVAN SCHOOL 
We are holding a meeting next Monday morning 27th February at 9am to discuss future 
fundraising plans. 
Please come along and share a croissant and a coffee…. And some good ideas. 
Everyone welcome 
Spelling Workshop 
Unfortunately we have had to cancel this for the third time due to lack of interest. We have 
responded to parent feedback of running such sessions. We would very much appreciate 
your feedback as to what would work for you. Thank you. 
 
Reminders: 
Friday 24th February – Children’s Winter Lecture Series: ‘Use Your Brain’ 6.30pm  

mailto:secretary@st-levan.cornwall.sch.uk
mailto:secretary@st-levan.cornwall.sch.uk
mailto:secretary@st-levan.cornwall.sch.uk

